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		Dear UNVAXXED Community,
	21ST SEPTEMBER 2022

	
Today marks one year from our foundation, a year that was met with many obstacles. Obstacles that were placed by our enemies. These enemies are the enemies of life, the life of our future generations, nevertheless it was a year of great accomplishments and we have prevailed. The students have chosen. I recall the day I was inspired to lay the foundations of this great University, A University with such a simple concept, the concept of choice, yet at the time, hundreds of deadly days at the time, could not produce such a school of thought, it was as if we were destined, we were the chosen ones. Thank you for helping our University reach so many hearts. We together can truly say, we have saved countless lives. GO UNVAXXED UNIVERSITY!
Yours Truly,



Thomas O. COCA 
PRESIDENT
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